






 
January   23,   2020  
 
Dear   Parents:  
 
During   Catholic   Schools   Week   we   take   one   of   those   days   to   celebrate   our   wonderful  
students.   On   Thursday,   January   30th,   we   will   have   our   Student   Appreciation   Day.  
Students   have   a   free   out   of   uniform   day   and   each   class   will   get   to   watch   a   movie,   with  
snacks   provided   by   the   HSA.   The   HSA   will   also   provide   a   pizza   lunch   and   a   snack   for  
students.   (if   your   child   does   not   like   pizza   please   send   them   with   a   lunch).   Below   is   a   list  
of   movies   that   will   be   shown,   if   you   have   any   concerns   with   the   movie   your   child’s   class  
is   scheduled   to   watch,   please   contact   the   office.  
 
Ms.   Malinconico  

 
 

 
 

CSW   Movie   List:  
 

PreK   and   Kindergarten-   Toy   Story   4  
 

1st   and   2nd   grade-The   Secret   Life   of   Pets   2  
 

3rd   and   4th   grade-   Disney’s   Oceans   
 

5th   grade-   Middle   School:   The   Worst   Years   of   my   Life  
 

6th   grade-   Saving   Mr.   Banks  
 

7th   grade-   Shrek  
 

8th   grade-   Paul   Blart:   Mall   Cop   2  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 



Donations   for   Australia  
 

The   religion   club   is   asking   for   a   $5.00   donation  
for   our   collection   drive.   The   money   will   be   donated  
to   the   World   Wildlife   Foundation   to   help   the   koalas.   

We   ask   you   to   give   us   a   helping   hand   in   this   act  
of   kindness.   Please   send   the   money   in   by   January   31,  
2020.   Thank   you   for   helping!   God   bless!  

If   you   did   sew   or   begin   to   sew   needed   items  
that   were   asked   for   previously,   we   will   still   collect  
them   by   the   31st.   The   organization   we   were   sending  
them   to   has   asked   for   donations   of   sewn   items   to  
stop   for   now   since   they   have   received   so   many.  
Items   that   have   been   made   or   in   the   process   of  
being   made,   I   will   mail   out   when   the   need   arises  
again.    

Any   questions,   please   do   not   hesitate   to   email  
me    lgrover@sskschool.org .   Thank   you!  

-   -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -    -     -    -    -    -   
 
Name:   ___________________ Grade:   ________  
 

         Thank   you   so   much!  

mailto:lgrover@sskschool.org


  

   Donate    books   for   children    
across   New   Jersey   today!  

The   books   have   to   be   clean,   in   good   condition,   
and   no   tears   and   rips.   

The   following   books   are   not   allowed:  
● Adult   Books   
● Magazines  
● Textbooks  
● Encyclopedia  
● Coloring   Books  
● Workbooks  

● Books   With   Missing   Pieces  
The   due   date   for   the   book   collection   is   

February   13,   2020.   
Sponsored   by:   The   Religion   Club  

 


